
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 26 August 2004 

10. CITYWIDE PUBLIC TRANSPORT PRIORITY PLAN 
 
 The Board’s feedback was sought regarding the draft Citywide Public Transport Priority Plan.  
 
 The Board resolved that Board members submit their feedback to Ingrid Stonhill and 

Graham Condon, to be tabled at the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee. 
 
 


